June 12, 2017 meeting

Meeting was called to order.

Secretary report was given and accepted.

Treasurer report was given and accepted.

There is only one payment left on the land the club purchased.

There is more gravel out on the Burma trail to be distributed and leveled out.

There needs to be some gravel near the railroad grade by the trailer park in Edgar to fill in some small
holes. Dean M. will set this up so it can be delivered and spread out the same day.

One of the gates on Hwy N is narrow for UTV’s due to being slightly angled. This may need a little work.

If anyone has time to take a ride at Burma to make sure there is no storm damage — if there is
something you can’t cleanup let Gary know. This should be done anytime we get high winds in the area.

Mower is on the tractor and ready to go. The gas cans are at the club house. If anyone has the capacity

to mow. Chris L. volunteered to mow the coming weekend.

Meeting was adjourned.

Next meeting will be held Monday July 10, 2017 at 7:00 at the Fenwood Village Hall



